
Student Government Association (SGA) Executive Board 2023-2024 

Elected Positions: SGA President, Vice President, and Vice President of Records 

Appointed Positions: Director of Finance and Director of Public Relations 

Executive Branch Application Process: to be considered for the elected positions of SGA, you must 

apply through the HCU Leadership Common Application. All interested applicants will interview with the 

Elections Committee in SGA and once approved, proceed with the campus-wide elections process. 

Qualifications: 

• A demonstrated consistent willingness to serve students. 

• Demonstrate an active Christian faith. 

• Ability to relate to peers and have maturity to serve as a Christian role model in attitude, speech, 
and actions toward others.  

• Remain in good standing with HCU.  

• Demonstrate organizational skills.    

• Support University policies and procedures. 

• Maintain a cumulative GPA of at least a 2.5. 

Expectations: 

• Attend all SGA meetings (both assembly and executive), training sessions, events, and retreats. 

• Coordinate outside commitments to maintain SGA responsibilities. 

• Attend any end of year celebrations and trainings (unless you have a communicated class 
absence). 

• Attend the Kaleo Leadership and Discipleship Retreat August 7-9th  

Duties and Responsibilities: 

• Assist with planning and implementing of SGA events, programs, and initiatives (I.e., Opal 
Goolsby, HCU Administrative meetings, Town Halls, etc.).  

• Establish and strengthen connections and collaborations with HBU student organizations, 
departments, and colleges/schools. 

• Provide encouragement and motivation to fellow organization members. 

• SPB presence: one SGA Executive Officer to attend the Student Programming Board meeting 
once per month 

• Intentionally connect with students to understand the needs and wants of the student body. 

• Ensure that all events meet HCU standards and purposefully connect with different parts of the 

student body. 

• Help recruit and maintain relationships with SGA Assembly Members. 

• Prepare and file any report required. 

Compensation: 

All SGA Executive Board members will be compensated as an HCU grant/scholarship at varying rates. 

Contact Stacey Graham, sgraham@hbu.edu, if you have any questions about the SGA Exec positions. 
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